
 

 

Senior Pastor's Community Letter: Register for the CheonBo Induction Ceremony 
 
Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) 
July 23, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace! I would like to again express my gratitude for all the support you extended when we 

received Rev. Ken and Mrs. Songhee Doo last weekend. They truly appreciated the presence and 

attendance of everyone. 

 

This Saturday, July 24, 2021, we have another opportunity to offer our support and join in the celebration 

of National Parent's Day here in Washington State. The event will be held at Windermere House from 

3:00 pm. Four nominees for Parent's of the Year 2021 will be awarded certificates. One of them, the 

couple of Antonio and Maria-Lourdes Gabriel, are national awardee. Please join our local UPF in 

congratulating them. 

 

Sunday, July 25, 2021 is National Parent's Day and there will be Virtual Program from 1:00 pm our time. 

You are all invited to join us for the watch party at Ballard Church after the service. 

 

Due to the celebration of Parent's Day, we are not having any work party this weekend for our buildings. 

If you want to help with the set up at Windermere for the celebration, contact our UPF- subregion 5 and 

Washington State director Mr. Ray McCready at 206-595-6012. 

 

For those who want to join the CheonBo Induction Ceremony on October 10, 2021, please make sure to 

register. Last day of registration is this Saturday, July 24, 2021. Below is the official CheonBo Evaluation 

Website Manual where you can also find the instruction and link on how to register. 

 

CheonBo Evaluation Website Manual 

 

For other inquiries on HTM and CheonBo, contact our district coordinator Mr. Ken Whitmore at 1-907-

942-1317 or email him at kwhitmore43@ gmail,com 

 

Our local ACLC is planning a prayer breakfast and workshop for August 21 and August 28. Please 

include it in your prayer and prepare to invite your contact pastors and ministers. 

 

Let us continue to work together in creating the Heavenly Parent's Holy Community here in Seattle and in 

this state of Washington. Heavenly blessings to all of you. 

 

Love and prayers, 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


